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Source :	A letter from Chairman of WP4A to Chairman of GTE


chairmaN of Working Party 4A


CONSIDERATION OF ANNEX 7 OF APPENDIX S30





One of the input contributions received by Working Party 4A at its meeting in October 1998 was Document 4A/74, which contains the text of a Liaison Statement from the GTE to several ITU-R groups including Study Group 4.  This Liaison Statement calls for various studies by WP4A into the impact of certain potential changes to the Appendix S30 BSS Plan on frequency sharing between BSS assignments in one Region and FSS assignments in another Region.


Document 4A/74 was duly allocated to one of the Sub-Groups set up during the WP4A October 1998 meeting.  However, despite the fact that the document had been distributed by the BR several months before the meeting, no contributions from administrations relating to the subject matter were received.  Owing to the large number of contributions on other topics (126) which had to be considered within the eight days scheduled, in the absence of such contributions it was not practicable for WP4A to undertake the work necessary to prepare a useful reply to the GTE during the course of the meeting.


Therefore regretfully I have to advise you that WP4A will not be able to prepare a response to the Liaison Statement from your group until its next meeting in April 1999.  I have asked the Secretariat to distribute this letter forthwith to the administrations participating in the work of WP4A, in order to prompt those having an interest in this matter to re-read Document 4A/74, carry out the necessary studies and prepare corresponding inputs to that meeting.
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